
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2018 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

SOME LISTENER LETTERS TODAY ON THE DESK. 

ONE OF THE GREATEST BLESSINGS OF RETIRING IN SHEBOYGAN RECENTLY IS HEARING THE 

VOICE OF THE MASTER EVERY DAY! THANK YOU FOR YOUR BROADCASTS WHICH PROCLAIM 

GOD’S WORD FAITHFULLY; FOR THE ENCOURAGEMENT FROM EXPOSITORY PREACHING; FOR 

GOD HONORING MUSIC WHICH LEADS US TO WORSHIP. MAY GOD BLESS YOU AND GRANT 

YOU CONTINUED SUCCESS IN HIM. 

DEAR MIKE CORNELL. I LOVE LISTENING TO THE VARIETY OF LETTERS YOU READ DURING LETTER MONTH. 

I LIKE THAT YOU SAY NUMBER ONE: PRAY FOR US. THAT IS SO CRUCIALLY IMPORTANT. WHEN PEOPLE 

ARE GOING THROUGH A HARD TIME I HEAR OTHERS SAY TO THEM…”ALL I CAN DO IS PRAY FOR 

YOU”…WELL YOU KNOW WHAT? THAT’S EXACTLY WHAT WE ALL NEED IS PRAYER! DON’T SAY “ALL I CAN 

DO…” THAT’S THE MOST IMPORTANT AND WHAT YOU SHOULD BE DOING. ENCLOSED IS ANOTHER 

DONATION. MAY THE LORD CONTINUE TO BLESS YOU AND ALL OF YOUR LISTENERS.  

PRAYER IS VITAL TO OUR ONGOING MINISTRY. IT’S SOMETHING ALL OF CAN, AND 

SHOULD, DO. I TRULY BELIEVE YOUR PRAYERS FOR US MAKE A DIFFERENCE. 

ONE MORE LETTER.  

[JIM AT THE OSHKOSH CORRECTIONAL INSTITUTION]  EARLIER TODAY I WAS LISTENING TO 

“IN THE MARKET WITH JANET PARSHALL ON WRVM. THE TOPIC WAS BULLYING. I WAS 

SEVERELY BULLIED AS A KID IN SCHOOL (WHICH WAS PROBABLY THE CATALYST FOR A LOT 

OF MY PROBLEMS WITH THE LAW) AND I WOULD LIKE TO WRITE TO IN THE MARKET TO GET 

SOME INFORMATION ABOUT THE GUEST ON TODAY’S PROGRAM. COULD YOU POSSIBLY SEND 

ME THE MAILING ADDRESS FOR IN THE MARKET? I CAN’T BEGIN TO TELL YOU HOW ALL OF 

YOUR HELP HAS BEEN A BLESSING TO ME. THANK YOU SO MUCH. 

WE’RE ALWAYS HAPPY TO HELP YOU WITH ADDRESSES. IF YOU HAVE ACCESS TO THE 

INTERNET, VISIT US ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG AND CLICK ON THE LINK AT THE TOP THAT 

SAYS SCHEDULE. THERE YOU’LL FIND LINKS TO THE PROGRAMS YOU HEAR ON WRVM.  

IT’S TIME TO REQUEST OUR 2019 WALL CALENDARS. THEY ARE FREE FOR THE ASKING 

WHEN YOU WRITE AND REQUEST ONE. LET ME THANK THE MANY WHO HAVE INCLUDED 

A GIFT FOR OUR RADIO MINISTRY. YOUR GIFTS, AND PRAYERS, KEEP US ON THE AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


